
PROTECT YOUR EYES!
CALL NEBA WITH ANY
QUESTIONS

SAFETY EYEWEAR PROGRAM
ASBESTOS WORKERS LOCAL UNION NO. 80
SUPPLEMENTAL MEDICAL FUND

Eligible Participants may obtain one pair of prescription
Safety Eyeglasses each calendar year through the
"IndustrialEyes" Safety Eyewear Program.

Charges for lens add-ons, such as UV coating, tints, polarization, anti-
reflective coating and photochromatic lenses are not included.  The
cost for these add-ons would be paid by you. 

To obtain this benefit: 

Contact NEBA by email at nawhealth@secure.neba-fl.com or by phone
at 888-352-0629 to obtain a signed Safety Eyewear Authorization
Form.

Visit any LensCrafters, Target Optical or participating Pearle
Vision location in the United States and present your vision
prescription* and the signed authorization form to obtain your
Safety Eyewear. Contact NEBA if you need assistance in finding a
location.

*Note the eye exam for Safety Eyeglasses is not included. You must
bring in your own prescription or visit the independent Doctor of
Optometry at the chosen location.
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